
 
 

 
April 20, 2023 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 

 
RE: Docket IR 22-048: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc and Northern Utilities Inc.  
 Responses to Commission Record Requests 

 
Chairman Goldner, 

 
On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. and Northern Utilities, Inc. (collectively, “Unitil”), 
I enclose for filing with the Commission Unitil’s responses to the Record Requests issued 
by the Commission on March 21, 2023. 

 
Regards, 

 

Patrick Taylor  
Chief Regulatory Counsel 

 
Enclosures 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com 

 
T 603.773.6544 F 603.773.6744 www.unitil.com 

mailto:taylorp@unitil.com
http://www.unitil.com/

	Via Electronic Mail
	RE: Docket IR 22-048: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc and Northern Utilities Inc.
	Responses to Commission Record Requests

